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To Whom It May Concern:

St. Kitts and Nevis Association of Toronto (SKNAT) would personally
like to thank Jean- Luc Cooper for being a Marketing Agent for our
Annual Caribana Boat Ride.

As a non-profit Association, we rely on Marketing Agents to create
awareness and interest among the general public in order to make the
event a success and the legacy it has been for the last 10 years.

Jean-Luc assisted SKNAT by communicating problems, suggestions, and
concerns held by the general public regarding the Annual Boat Ride.
Jean-Luc has helped us to better represent the diversity of the city in
hosting such events.

On behalf of SKNAT, I would again like to thank Jean-Luc for his
commitment, time, leadership, and dedication. Jean-Luc has greatly
contributed to making the Annual Caribana Boat Ride a success.

Respectfully,

Kressell Daniel
Public Relations
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